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SUMMARY OF BILL:    Establishes that a person convicted of speeding may have up to 

five points removed from their driving record by successfully completing a defensive driving 

course within 90 days of the conviction.  Specifies that the process can only be applied to one 

speeding offense for each driving course completed and only once in a four-year period.   

 

 

FISCAL IMPACT: 
 

NOT SIGNIFICANT 

 

 Assumptions: 

 

• It is assumed that any required updates to the Department of Safety’s (DOS) A-List 

driver license system can be accomplished by the relevant vendor under the current 

contractual agreement without a need for additional expenditures; therefore, any fiscal 

impact to DOS is estimated to be not significant. 

• Creating an opportunity for a person to reduce the points on the person’s driving record 

will not significantly affect revenue for the DOS.   

• Any increase in revenue due to increased participation in defensive driving courses will 

be realized by private parties. 

• The proposed legislation does not alter any fines related to the offense of speeding. 

• Any fiscal impact to state or local government is estimated to be not significant.     
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